Year 4 Class Newsletter Summer Term 2

Hello! 
We hope you all had a wonderful half term – we can’t believe we’re in the last half term already! There are lots of exciting things happening this half term and we’ll be sending more details as each one approaches, but here’s a brief outline: 
Sailing Trip: 
Children selected for this trip have all received their letters and should hopefully have brought back the relevant forms.
Multiplication Tables Check: 
All children in year 4 will complete the check online in school during the week beginning 10th June. It will be very informal and not at all stressful but please continue to practise the times tables with your child in advance of this. 
Transition Week for Year 4: 
This will be a very exciting week for the class. It begins on Monday 8th July. We will send more information about this very soon. 
Year 4 Leaver’s Assembly: 
On Thursday 18th July PM at 1:30pm we will be having a special assembly, in the school hall. We would love it if you could come along. After the assembly, we will be providing some snacks for the children on the field. We hope it will be a nice chance to say goodbye and good luck to the children and take photos before they go off to middle school. We will send more details about this closer to the time. 
Last day: 
The last day before the summer is Friday 19th July. School closes at 2.30pm. 
Please ask us if you have any questions. 
Thank you for your support, 
Miss Chivers and Mrs Collins
